
 

 
 
 
 
 

9 June 2021 
 
 
Ref: DM10 / Let1 / LH 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

This year as a reward for good attendance a school trip to Drayton Manor has been planned.  The visit will take 

place on Thursday 15th July 2021.  (Subject to Government guidelines) 

 

To definitely qualify for the trip the pupils must have attendance of 90% or better between 
 

Monday 7th June to Friday 9th July 2021. 
 

Pupils with attendance figures of less than 90% are highly unlikely to participate in the trip. 
 

The visit costs £29; and this will cover admission, a wristband for free rides, transport and insurance.  Some spending 
money will be necessary. 
 
If you would like your son/daughter to participate in this trip please make payment, consent and note any medical 

information via Schoolcomms by Monday 28th June. 

Early payment is required to ensure that coach bookings can be confirmed for the large number of pupils involved.  

All trip costs include a small extra charge to cover unforeseen circumstances.  Any surplus monies generated by the 

trip will be used to support further school activities. 

 
Further information will follow closer to the date of the visit 

Yours sincerely 

 

Dr J Coughlan  

Principal 


